

Denton C.P. School Newsletter





www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

13th July 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of the last full week of term! Just three days to go...

Dates for next week:

Monday 16th July: Year 4 trip to the park; Teddy Bears' Picnic for new reception

children (11.45am-1.00pm); Denton's Got Talent!

Wednesday 18th: Year 6 leavers' assembly (9.10am); Last day of term – happy holidays!

The new term begins on Tuesday 4th September.

Progress Cups

Progress Cups for Term 6 were awarded to: Sapphire-Rose in Year 1, Oscar in Year 2, Jasper & James in Year 3, Charlie in Year 4 and Amelia in Year 5. We await to find out the Year 6 winner in next week's leavers' assembly. Congratulations to all the winners for their fantastic hard work and progress this term.

Parents v Teachers Netball Match

Well...the parents won...so of course I must offer my congratulations, although that makes for a very bitter pill to swallow! The teachers took an early hammering (at one point it was 15-0 to the parents!) and despite a resurgent final quarter, lost to a welldrilled (and extremely competitive) parent team 18-9. A special mention to Mrs Hanson and Miss Blotz who were both extremely sharp-shooters, and a big thank you to Luke in Year 6 for his no nonsense refereeing. Much fun was had by all - especially the parents – and so far the match has raised over £500 for Cancer Research UK. If you would like to donate, follow this link:

fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/denton-netball-match-giving-page-571 Thank you to everybody for their fantastic support.

Table Tennis

Denton Table Tennis Club will be offering sessions to children aged 6+ on 26th July, 2nd August and 9th August (all Thursdays) from 4.00-6.00pm. The club aims to be fun and filled with games, while learning footwork and different strokes. The sessions cost $\pounds 1$ each (including refreshments) and take place at Denton Church Hall. If you wish to book a place please contact Nick 01273517341 or Rosemary 01273611384.

INSET Days

INSET days for the next academic year are as follows:

Monday 3rd September 2018

Monday 29th October 2018 Monday 25th February 2019 Tuesday 23rd April 2019 Tuesday 23rd July 2019 School will be closed to pupils on these days.

Leavers

We have some amazing members of staff leaving us at the end of this term and they are all leaving to pursue exciting opportunities. Mrs Barker will be training to become a qualified teacher, Mrs Meirinhos has secured a teaching post in Eastbourne and Natalie (our head chef!) is moving to Harbour. We all wish you the very best of luck and thank you for everything you have done at Denton.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

I hope you all enjoy a restful weekend and a fantastic summer holiday. See you in September!

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher